Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees.

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood

Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org.

This i1s an automated response, please do not reply to this email.

Contact Information

Neighborhood Council: North Westwood Neighborhood Council

Name: Andrew Lewis

Phone Number:

Email: andrewlewisnwnc@gmail.com

The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(12) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0)
Date of NC Board Action: 02/07/2022

Type of NC Board Action: For

Impact Information

Date: 12/12/2022

Update to a Previous Input: No

Directed To: City Council and Committees

Council File Number: 21-1472

Agenda Date:

[tem Number:

Summary: "The North Westwood Neighborhood Council believes the City of LA has a duty to
restore Angelenos' faith in the City's redistricting process, the time has come for the City to offer
voters the chance to consider an alternative redistricting process that establishes an Independent
Redistricting Commission in the City Charter. In Los Angeles, the redistricting process that was
created during the charter reform of 1999 has proven to be hopelessly flawed. First and foremost, the
Los Angeles City Council Redistricting Commission is not independent of the City Council.
Commissioners are selected by the elected officials of the City, including the members of the City
Council whose districts are to be redrawn, and they may be lobbied and replaced at will by the very
people who appointed them. Second, commissioners may have financial, political, and personal
conflicts of interest that undermine the integrity of the redistricting process, with some
commissioners serving as registered lobbyists or "government relations" professionals who make a
living advocating before the City Council, and yet others having backgrounds as political insiders
with ties to campaigns, political fundraising efforts, and potential future candidates for City Council.
Finally, the City Charter does not clearly delineate the mission of the Commission, such that
commissioners are free to disregard certain public testimony and prioritize certain voices over others
without clear criteria to guide their decisions. We support this Council file, in that the City Council
instruct the Chief Legislative Analyst, with assistance from the City Attorney and other City
departments, as needed, to report within 90 days with options for a ballot measure for the November
2022 ballot to amend the City Charter to create an Independent Redistricting Commission for the
City of Los Angeles."
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